
From:  Culham Parish Council  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 14:25 
Subject:  Local Plan 2031 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Culham Parish Council is once again disappointed not to have been a 
consultee for the Local Plan 2031 despite two large areas of the Parish 
being an area of investigation for the Science Vale Thames crossing and the 
Abingdon Southern Bypass. 
 
The Parish Council wish to express their concerns about the lack of 
certainty this has created for residents. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lucy Dalby 
--  
Lucy Dalby 
Clerk, Culham Parish Council 
76 Evenlode Drive, Didcot, OX11 7XQ 

 

 




